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ORIGIPIAL: EI'IGID3H 

my& 5 DA!l!ED2 ROVEMBRR1~OFR~TEEREPRESEN!?ATIVR OFCKtRkTOTRS 
'~Y%ENFRkL COWCERNIWG SRCURITF CCUWCIL DOCL?MRh!P s/1867 

With reference to the Security council Document s/1867, in which the 
r"ypreaqm of the Union of Soviet Socialist Republics transmitted a petition 

addressed by *~O,OOO Taiwanesedhinase residents" in Japan to the Secretary- 
General, I have the honor to send you herawith a copy of denial by 

Mr. Lfn Pingsun~, Chairman of the Chinese Resident Association in Ja&pan, which 

WBE published in Nagai Times, Tokyo, November lst, 1950. The taxt of denial 
reads as followe: 

"According to au Associated Preaa dispatch from New York, dated 
Cctober 2&h, the representative of the Union of Soviet Soaialiet Republics 
trenemitted a petition fram 40,000 Taiwanese-Chinese residing in Japan to 
the Secretary-General of the &it& Nations, I wish to state that we have 
PO Imawledga of tha alleged petitcan. This must have been a mistake or 

a deliberate fabrication. The fact that there are no more than i?,OCc) 
Taiwanese-chinese residing in Japan at present makes it quite obvious that 

there is ao fovndatlon whateoever in the above-mentioned petition." 

Please issue my letter as a Security Council document. 

T5nGfuF. TSIANG 
Chinf3se Representative 

to the Security Council 


